
 

MEDFORD WATER COMMISSION 
NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 

 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Water Commissioners 

have canceled their regularly scheduled meeting of Wednesday, April 1, 2020 

due to COVID-19 precautions and lack of essential business. In its place, a Study 

Session will be held via teleconference. The next regular meeting will be April 15, 

2020; details regarding meeting time and location will be determined at a later 

time. 

 

DATED this 26th day of March 2020.  

Daniel Bunn 
Chair, Board of Water Commissioners 
Medford Water Commission 
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